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Town of Norfolk 

Public Hearing – Local Law #4-2025 

Volunteer Firefighter and Volunteer Ambulance Workers Real 

Property Tax Exemption  

February 13, 2025  DRAFT 

The Norfolk Town Board held a Public Hearing on Thursday, February 13, 

2025 at 5:45 PM at the Norfolk Town Hall for proposed Local Law #4-2025 

Alternative Veterans Exemptions.  

 

Present: Supervisor Charles Pernice, Deputy Supervisor Eric Molnar, 

Councilman Martin Blair Sr., Councilwoman Jean Gang and Councilman 

Travis Villnave 

 

Supervisor Pernice opened the Public Hearing at 5:45pm. 

 

Volunteer Firefighter and Volunteer Ambulance Workers Real Property Tax 

Exemption  

 

Public Comments: 

none 

 

Public Hearing was closed at 6:00pm. 

 

 

Supervisor – Charles Pernice 

      Deputy Supervisor – Eric Molnar 

      Councilman – Travis Villnave 

      Councilwoman – Jean Gang 

              Councilman – Martin Blair Sr. 

 

Dated: February 27, 2025 

Jill M. Molnar – Norfolk Town Clerk 


